
THE PARISH OFFICE 

The phone # is (520) 326-7670.  The office is open MWF morn-

ings, 9:30 a.m. to 12:45 p.m.  Eileen Godollei, Donna Madden, 

Susan Marsala, and Mary Lou Bauer staff it on a volunteer basis.  

Eileen (Bulletin Editor) may be reached at the  parish email  

address,  cabrini1962@aol.com.     

COLLECTION REPORT    

The collection total for Sept. 14-15 is 

$4,183.   The total for Sept. 21-22 is 

$2,670.  Thank you for your contributions 

to help support our parish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE   

Monday-Friday: 6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese language) 

Saturday: 7:30 a.m. (Vietnamese) and   

6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese, anticipatory Mass for Sun.) 

Sunday:  8:30 a.m. (Vietnamese)  

 10:30 a.m. (English)  

 12:15 (bilingual Youth Mass, Vietnamese-English) 

Note:  We have Sunday Youth Mass  at 12:15  when religious 

education classes are in session.  Classes are currently in ses-

sion.   

OUR PARISH AND CLERGY 

St. Frances Cabrini and Our Lady of La Vang parishes have 

combined.  Our Pastor is Fr. Dominic Hao Pham, C.S.s.R.  

Brother Peter Duc Nguyen and Deacon Hai Truong are also in 

residence.  Fr. Dominic presides at all Vietnamese language 

Masses and the first Sun. of each month at the 10:30 English 

Mass.  Msgr. Albert Schifano presides most Sundays at the 

10:30 Mass.  Deacon Charles Gallegos assists at 10:30 Mass.  

You may leave a message for any of the clergy at the parish 

office number, (520) 326-7670.  To reach Fr. Dominic directly, 

call 520-667-6066. You may reach Deacon Charlie at eldiaco-

no64@gmail.com , and Fr. Al at achifano@diocesetucson.org.     

MASS INTENTIONS  

for 10:30 a.m.  Sunday Mass:   

People of the Parish 

3201 E. Presidio Rd., Tucson, AZ 

CONFESSIONS are available for half an 

hour before each of the weekend Masses.  

You  may also call Fr. Dominic (see article 

below for the number) to make an ap-

pointment.   

SEPT. 29, 2024 

26TH SUNDAY  

IN ORDINARY TIME 

 FEAST DAY OF SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 

Friday, Sept. 27 is the feast day of St. 

Vincent de Paul, who inspires the work of 

our parish conference of the St. Vincent 

de Paul Society.  We will take up a sec-

ond collection this Sunday, Sept. 29 to 

help our conference keep helping people 

in need.  Any checks should be made out to St. Vincent de Paul 

Society.  There will be a gathering (free coffee 

and pastries) in the Hall after 10:30 Mass to cel-

ebrate this wonderful saint.  All are invited!   

OCTOBER ROSARY DATE CHANGE 

Usually, parish members who wish to gather together 

to pray the Rosary do so with Deacon Charlie, in Rm. 

5,  on the first Saturday of the month.  In October, 

the rosary date has been changed to October 12, the 

second Saturday.  As usual, the Rosary will be said at 

9:30 a.m. in Room 5.   All are welcome!  Questions?  

Call Deacon Charlie Gallegos at 520-954-6715.   

HOLY SPIRIT MASS TO HONOR JUDICIAL AND PUBLIC SAFETY COM-

MUNITIES — On Tues., Oct. 1, Bishop Weisenburger will celebrate 

a special Mass of the Holy Spirit at 5:30 p.m. in St. Augustine Ca-

thedral.  This Mass will honor those who serve in the public minis-

tries of law enforcement, judicial observance, and all areas of pub-

lic safety, including lawyers, judges, police officers, and all first re-

sponders.  This Mass replaces the former annual Red Mass and 

Blue Mass.   



26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

September 29, 2024 

The readings may be found on pages  210-211 

of the 2024 Breaking Bread Missals.   

Here are all the references, in case you want to 

read them at home later.   

First Reading       Nm 11:25-29  

Responsorial   Ps 19:8, 10, 12-13, 14  

Second Reading      Jas 5:1-6  

Gospel      Mk 9:38-43, 45, 47-48  

 

 

 

 

FREE TUTORING, ALL AGES 

Free tutoring in all subjects, for all grade levels, 

is offered in Room 8 (in the portable classroom 

building behind the Education Building).  Tutor-

ing is available on most Wednesday evenings 

from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.  These are the remain-

ing dates for the Fall Semester: 

Oct. 2, 16, 23, 30 

Nov. 13, 20 

Dec. 4, 11 

 

Questions?  

Call Jim 

Mueller at 520-

327-0614 

(voice only, 

leave a mes-

sage) or email  

him at  

eggmen@ 

expressmail.dk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JOIN THE CHOIR! 

 

 

 

 

 

 Do you like to sing?  Our 10:30 Mass Choir would love to have 

some new members.  It is not required that you know how to 

read music, although that is helpful.  You do not have to audi-

tion. Just come to one of our Wednesday night rehearsals in 

Room 5 at 5:30 and meet director John Dadante and the group.  

Have fun making music with fellow singers while serving in a 

ministry.   As with any church ministry, once you have decided to 

definitely become a member, you will be asked to fill out an 

online volunteer application and have a background check.  

Questions?  Call Eileen in the parish office at 520-322-0886 or 

email cabrini1962@aol.com. 

The Second Reading from the Letter of St. James  talks 

about the grave spiritual danger of having great wealth 

that is not shared with the less fortunate, especially if 

the wealth is gained by treating other people unjustly. 

In the Gospel Reading from Mark, Jesus teaches  the 

disciples that “whoever is not against us is for us,” and 

then he speaks forcefully about the dangers of sin, and 

especially about how terrible the eternal consequenc-

es will be for us if we cause others to sin because of  

our actions. 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/Numbers/11?25
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/psalms/19?8
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/James/5?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/mark/9?38

